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Comments: I object to the amendment in the forest plan that will put wildlife and old growth trees at risk without a

proper forest plan revision (which is way overdue). The commercial logging that is proposed will seriously

damage the viability of old growth timber.

 

In this time of changing climate and global warming it is reckless to take such drastic measures. In fact, it is a

violation of Executive Order 14072 that is designed to promote carbon storage in our forests consequently

mitigating climate change.

 

Reducing these standards will allow for much more logging and road building on the forest without having to

adhere to strong standards and public review. Isn't it more important now that ever to proceed cautiously  and not

recklessly remove timber that can take hundreds of years to regrow (if it even can in a dryer climate)?


